
It's more than a 

meal application. 
Even with free meals for your school district, it is still 

important to submit a free/reduced-price meal application. 

Completing an application takes less than 10 minutes and all 

information remains private and confidential. Only one 

application per household is needed. 

Meal applications may be downloaded from your school's 

website or obtained from the district's food service director. 

Don't delay! Complete and submit an application today! 
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